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YOUTH AMBASSADORS UPDATE

The Committee met and discussed the status of the Youth Ambassadors visits as follows:

Zweibrücken, Germany

J. Babcock provided an update regarding the Global Perspectives Program. Mr. Babcock commented that the
youth delegation from Zweibrücken, Germany visited the City of Barrie between September and October,
2019. Mr. Babcock advised that the application process will begin soon for those students interested in
participating in the 2020 Global Perspectives Program.

Murayama, Japan

D. Morrison, Chair provided an update regarding the Youth Ambassadors Program. Mr. Morrison advised that
advertising for the youth ambassadors program will begin in early 2020 for the youth and youth leaders
interested in participating in next year’s Youth Ambassador Program. Mr. Morrison advised that unfortunately
Jeff Gulley, representative of the Youth Ambassador Program has resigned from the Committee.
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